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To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Please Expand the Limited Legal License Technician Service in Washington State, Not Eliminate It
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From: Rob Tarkowski [mailto:rotark@msn.com]

Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 9:17 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Please Expand the Limited Legal License Technician Service in Washington State, Not
Eliminate It
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As a Washington State resident, | was disheartened to read that members of the Washington State
Supreme Court plan on sunsetting the Limited Legal License Technician (LLLT) program.

Wow. Legal guidance is not cheap, so many residents do not seek legal help. Our State pioneered a
program to reach those who could not afford it. Your career and role on behalf of the State provides
you with money, power, and privilege. Use that power and privilege to expand LLLT training and
services, so the many marginalized citizens have the same opportunities that you do.

Rob Tarkowski
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